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Recently Deceased  

Marie Geraty 

Ubi Rodriquez  

Edith O’Brien  

Jim Brown  

Bridie Cunningham  

Joseph Mulcaire  

James Cobbe  

Joan Boylan  

Stella Spain  

 

Anniversaries  

 
Noel Mc Carthy  

Thomas & Sarah Hester  

Michael Crowley  

Nora Keane  

John Duffy  

Liam Kelly  

Fergus Kelly 

Millie Cox  

Aoife Mc Ginn  

Gerry Byrne  

Bridget & Patrick Delaney  

Josie & Owen White  

Peter Healy  

Kathleen Finn  

 

Months Minds  

 

Michael Walsh  

 
May they rest in peace. 

 

St. Joseph’s Young Priest’s 

Society  

Will hold its June Meeting on  

Thursday next 17
th

 June in the 

pastoral centre after the 10.am 

Mass 

All are welcome to come along 

and pray for vocations. 

 

Many thanks to all who supported 

the special collection last weekend for 

the Eucharistic Congress                 

The amount collected here was €1788 

 

Eucharistic Ministers 

Meeting  

There will be a meeting for 

all Eucharistic Ministers on 

Monday next 14th June at 

8.15pm in Room 1 Pastoral 

Centre this will be preceded 

by Adoration of the Blessed 

Sacrament in the Church 

from 7pm to 8.pm and is 

open to all parishioners 

should they wish to attend. 

 

The Local Conference of the 

St Vincent de Paul Society  

Will take up its monthly 

outdoor collection after all 

Masses this weekend. 

 

 

 

 

St. Judes Summer Project  

 

Registration will take place 

for week 1 this Sunday 13th 

June from 11am to 1.pm in 

Bishop Galvin N.S.  

 

 

Fr. Denis Ryan’s 

Golden 
Jubilee 

There 

will be a 

special Mass here 

on Saturday 19th 

June at 6.30pm 

to celebrate the 

Golden Jubilee of 

Fr Ryan’s 

ordination to the 

priesthood all are 

welcome to 

attend this Mass 

and reception in 

Parish Centre 

afterwards. 

 

 

 

 

Prayer for 

Examinations 

 

Lord, as I 

prepare to study, send 

your Holy Spirit to guide 

me. 

Keep me calm. 

Help me do the best I can  

On the day of my exam. 

Give me peace, 

Understanding and 

wisdom. 

Be with me today  and 

always. 

Amen  

 

Our last Family Mass 
before the Summer Break 
will take place this 

Sunday at 12.00pm  Many 
thanks to the Family Mass 

Group for all their work 
during the year we look 
forward to seeing them 

again in September.    


